
I am a primary care physician in Oregon. Every day my clinic team works tirelessly to help all of our 
patients. Those with psychiatric conditions require a lot of attention from staff, careful clinical decision 
making, and quite family emotional energy. We understand how much need each patient has and the 
mortal risks associated with their conditions. OPAL services help us provide better care in a way that 
enhances our experience of primary care practice. Few interventions in medicine these days are able to 
strike that balance! I urge you to support HB 2691! 
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